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Vienna, March 2021

Dear Madam President,

On the occasion of the Independence Day of the Hellenic Republic I take great pleasure in
conveying to you my warmest congratulations.
I seize this opportunity to extend my best wishes for your personal well-being as well as for a
happy future of the Greek people.

Alexander Van der Bellen
Federal President of the Republic of Austria

Her Excellency
Katerina N. Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic
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